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Comments: As an avid recreationist that uses public lands for multiple outdoor pursuits, I oppose the ban on

allowing fixed anchors for wilderness areas. There is already president for this use in our public lands. These

fixed anchor bolts are a necessary safety item as outdoor recreation has surged, it will increase the tax payer

cost with increased recuses if prohibited in the future. 

Please continue to allow bolting for fixed anchors and climber safety of our public lands. 

Best,

Matt

 


